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June 10, 2009

Debra Howland

Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DWW 08-160, Forest Edge Water Company
Update to Financial Schedules

Dear Ms. Howland:

Following the hearing on temporary rates in DW 08-160, the Company and the
Staff of the Public Utilities Commission discussed updating the Company’s financing and
rate filing for 2008 financial results. Subsequently, the Company decided to update the
financial schedules for the 2008 financial results.

On behalf of Forest Edge Water Company (“FEWC” or “Company”) enclosed are
~ the original and eight copies of the Company’s updated financing and rate schedules. The
updated financing and rate schedules reflect a new test year — 2008 instead of 2007.

The updated financing and rate schedules include the following:
(1) Report of proposed changes

(2) Proposed tariff pages

(3) Schedules (including adjustments)

If the Commissioners and/or its Staff have any questions or comments, please
contact me at 207-282-5222.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr



